
From: Janet Fenby  
Sent: 30 October 2018 15:02
To: Harriet Frank
Subject: Re: NYM/2018/0643/AGRP
 
With reference to your letter dated 30/10/2018
 
 
 
Cattle will be housed in the building approximately 4 months of the year, December to 
March.
 
The muck will be loaded and led away to our other land.
 
There will be a downpipe from the building plumbed into the existing drain.
 
If a planting scheme was needed it could be undertaken.
 
Yours
 
Mrs Janet Fenby for D W Fenby




